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Name 
Julie Higgs  

Address 
30 jonquil pl 
Indian Head, Md 20640 

Phone 

Email 
julesbrown1965@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
First, a mandate is NOT a law and is not legal to enforce or fine someone for not complying. Second, there is NO scientific proof that 
the masks currently worn are in anyway effective against transmitting anything contagious. However, there is proof that a face 
covering worn for a long period of time IS UNHEALTHY, as your breathing in your own Co2 which lowers a person's oxygen level. 
Which for me personally and anyone who has COPD and already has trouble breathing, a face covering of any kind can be very 
dangerous. This also applies to those who suffer from asthma. As for children, requiring them to wear a face covering all day in 
school not only lowers their oxygen level but the face covering is a breeding ground for bacteria, which is PROVEN to make children 
ill. It's clear when weighing the data, there is no benefit to face masks but there is factual data they are unhealthy and useless 
against transmission of any virus. 
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